
  

  

PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

11 May 2023 

Excellency, 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter dated 9 May 2023 from H.E. Mr. Krzysztof - 

Szezerski, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations and H.E. Mr. 
Bakhtiyor Ibragimov, Permanent Representative of Uzbekistan to the United Nations, in their 

capacity as co-facilitators of the intergovernmental consultations on the modalities and outcome 
document of the General Assembly High-Level Meeting on Fighting against Tuberculosis. 

The letter outlines the roadmap for the consultations of the political declaration of the high- 

level meeting mentioned above. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
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Csaba KOROSI 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York


